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1) Can the Chief Constable detail West Midlands Police response to the recent Supreme 

Court ruling in the case of John Worboys?  Can he describe his assessment of the 
implications of this case on the Force’s approach to past, current and future 
investigations? 

(To be asked by Dr Sarah Marwick) 
 
 
2) What is the average day rate paid by West Midlands Police to third party agencies for 

substitute investigative staff to support PPU operations? 
 

(To be asked by Brendan Connor)  
 
 

3) Could the Chief Constable describe the welfare support in place for those staff who are 
regularly faced with traumatic situations (e.g. Forensic Scene Investigators or those staff 
dealing with fatal collisions on roads or the motorway)? 
 

(To be asked by Dr Cath Hannon) 
 
 

4) What impact does the Chief Constable feel Brexit will have on policing in the West 
Midlands and on West Midlands Police national commitments and can he give an 
overview of the preparations he is carrying out and future plans to address this? 

(To be asked by Gurinder Singh Josan) 

5) Will the Chief Constable give an assessment of the impact alcohol consumption has had 
on policing in the West Midlands and the associated financial costs over the last three 
years? 
 

(To be asked by Gurinder Singh Josan) 
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